
 

 
 AUTHORIZATION LETTER 

 
     

 
 
 

1215 S. Boulder, Suite 1200 
Tulsa, OK 74119 

918-582-9918 
www.tulsaheaters.com 

 

 
Date:  May 9th, 2022 
 
Owner:  Midland Refineries Company (MRC) 
 
Subject:  Authorization Letter 
 
Project: THI Job Number J08-620 Replacement Tube Supports 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform you of the following: 

 

The company “AL-RAAD GENERAL TRADING” has been appointed to represent our company, 

Tulsa Heaters Inc, in the referenced project from the replacement of cast intermediate tube 

supports in the convection section and cast tube supports in the radiant section. 

 

Our policy, in accordance with our ISO 9001:2008 quality system, is to “Strive to be the preferred 
source of Fired Heaters and Waste Heat Recovery Units through total commitment to Quality and 
Customer Service.”   
 
Best Regards, 
Tulsa Heaters Inc. 
 
 
Seth Marty 
 
Technical Services Manager 
Office:  918.582.9918 
sethmarty@tulsaheaters.com 

 


